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“Thank you for your emails regarding 
timber harvesting at coupe Spyglass, 
related to your Forest Report.

 

Timber harvesting operations in state 
forest is undertaken in accordance with 
the legislative requirements. 

  

Our interim assessment indicates 
there is no basis for ceasing timber 
harvesting. Sufficient habitat is 
being retained at Spyglass coupe 
that recognises the presence of 
the greater gliders and areas of 
protection are being retained.”


	 -- excerpt from email from DEWLP




Critically endangered Tree 
Geebung, Persoonia arborea

Critically endangered Leadbeater’s Possum





Endangered Grevillea repens Critically endangered Pomaderris 
vaccinifolia

Endangered Goodia pubescens
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